
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pick whatever you'd like from the menu and get a separate 
check.   Just let us know by phone or email so we'll know 
who's coming and so that the restaurant can be prepared.  
Wear your Del Webb or Italian Club name tag, too, please.  

Questions? Contact Lilly LaPira, 434-8843  

RSVP no later than Wednesday, Sept 7 to Irene Pardini 
by either emailing her at irenepardini@gmail.com or 

calling her at 209-3319 
 

OK, they make beer here.  Lots of beer.  If you'd like you can just drink 

beer OR you can join us for lunch, too. 

Ladies' Lunch at 
The Yard House at the Fountains in Roseville (in the Patio) 

1166 Roseville Parkway, Roseville 
Tuesday, September 13 

11:30 am (not too early for beer is it?) 

 
 
 
 
 

Heads Up!  Our Christmas Lunch will be on Tuesday, December 6, at 
McCormick & Schmick at the Fountains.  We'll have a nice lunch and a fun 
activity.  Mark the date on your calendar!  


